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Docket number TC-132127 
VIA E-FILING
Mr. David Danner, Executive Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW
Olympia, WA. 98504-7250	

BML Investments LLC, dba Wenatchee Valley Shuttle request for general rate increase.
Dear Mr. Danner:
BML Investments LLC, dba Wenatchee Valley Shuttle is submitting replacement pages by staff request.  Please do not re-docket these pages or filing for our proposed rate increase.
If you have any questions concerning this matter, please call me, Monique Lott at 509-630-2745 or e-mail at monique@wenatcheevalleyshuttle.com Thank you for your time in this matter.
Sincerely,
BML Investments LLC dba Wenatchee Valley Shuttle

__________________________________________
By: Monique Lott

